
 
 

 

9 August 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Opera Australia School Tour Incursion 
 
We are fortunate enough to have performers from the Australian Opera visiting our school on Thursday 
5 September 2019 at 9.45am to perform ‘By the Light of the Moon’. This performance has been adapted 
for children and provides our students with an opportunity to experience the style and tradition of Opera 
through a story. 
 
The cost of this incursion is $8 per student. Please return your child’s note and money to school no 
later than Friday 30 August 2019. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation 
 
 
 
Carolyn Rider        Annette Wein 
Relieving Assistant Principal      Principal 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 

Opera Australia School Tour Incursion 
 
 
I hereby give permission for my child __________________________ of class _______ to attend the 
Opera Australia School Tour Incursion at school on Thursday 5 September 2019.  
 

Please find my payment of $8 enclosed. 

 

I have paid online. Receipt number : _____________________ 

 
 
 
Parent/Carer signature _________________________________ Date : ____________________ 
 


